
From: Garrett, Heather [mailto:heather.garrett@party.niassembly.gov.uk]  
Sent: 27 April 2021 15:52 
To: +Comm Procedures Public Email <committee.procedures@niassembly.gov.uk> 
Cc: Buchanan, Keith <keith.buchanan@mla.niassembly.gov.uk> 
Subject: Reminder - Proxy Voting 

 
Emer 
  
Further to letter of 31 March seeking Party feedback regarding the use of a proxy vote in the event 
of “unforeseen circumstances.”  As a party we would be content to extend the scope of the  review 
to include this proposal. 
  
Kind Regards 
  
Keith Buchanan 
Chief Whip 
 
 


